
 
Monday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
 

  9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
    

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
   

  6.00pm  Votive Mass of St Joseph   St Wulstan’s 
 
Thursday 9.30am  St Wulstan’s Whole School Mass   St Wulstan’s  
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
               
Friday  9.45am  St Charles’ School Mass - Class 1 and 2 St Charles’ School 
  

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
     followed by Confessions 

 

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 

 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
     
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s  
  
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
   

  9.30am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
 

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 

 

 

Parish Priest  Fr Ethelbert Arua ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Assistant Priest  Fr Stephen Adedeji stephen.adedeji@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Parish Administrator   Catherine Peet catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk     
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The Roman Catholic Parishes of 
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4 May 2025            3rd Sunday of Easter (C) 

Beginning Wednesday 7 May, we shall commence the Parish Devotion to St Joseph,  
the Husband of Mary and the Patron of the Universal Church at 6.00pm,  

followed by the Votive Mass of St Joseph at St Wulstan's.   
 

From 7 May our Masses on Wednesday will no longer be in the morning, but in the evening at 6.00pm.  

 

Parish Devotion to St Joseph 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

Rose Jackson - Lately Dead 
Audrey Teague RIP 
Repose of the soul of Francis Hayes 
Michael Hanley - Anniversary 24 April 
Josephine Hanley - Anniversary 26 April 
Charles Hodges - Anniversary 28 April 
Ken Wells - Anniversary 30 April 
Joyce, Michael and Keith Kennedy 
David Kemp 
Special Intention 
Pope Francis 
Frank Holmes (2) 
Peter Slater 
Special Intention 
Deceased members of Poloczek family 
Deceased members of Lepucki family 
Janina Gradwell - Sick (2) 
John Robinson - Anniversary 29 April 

 

Ecclesiastical Education Fund Collection 

There will be a retiring collection next weekend, 
for the Ecclesiastical Education Fund, which funds 
the training of our priests and deacons. 

Thank you for your continued support and 
contributing to the upkeep of our parishes. 
Setting up a monthly standing order with your 
bank is the most convenient method of donating 
to your parish.  All of the details for each parish 
can be found on the parish website or please 
contact the Parish Office. 

 

Donating to our Parishes 

St. Mary’s will be starting a new 200 Club soon to 
raise funds for the church. 
 

The first draw will be on Saturday 24 May, with 
the final draw on Saturday 26 July. The draw will 
run for 10 weeks. Tickets are £1 per week (£10 in 
total) and there is a draw for a £25 prize each 
week at the end of the Saturday evening Mass.  
 

Tickets will be on sale during the weekends of 
10 and 17 May. There will be more money prizes 
in the final draw – details later – as this is 
dependent upon the number of tickets sold. 
Thank you for your continued support and good 
luck to all those taking part. 

 

St Mary’s 200 Club 

There will be a collection for the 
Saint Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) 
after the Masses at Our Lady and St 
Hubert’s Church and St Wulstan’s 

 

Great Harwood SVP 

Church today, Sunday 4 May.  The next meeting 
will be on Monday 12 May at St Wulstan’s Church. 

 

Easter Flower Collections 

Thank you for the contributions to the Easter 
flowers.  The monies collected in our parishes 
amounted to £395.74. 

 

St Cecilia Street, Great Harwood 

Please note that St Cecilia Street, Great Harwood 
(adjacent to Our Lady and St Hubert’s Church) 
will be closed today, Sunday 4 May.   

 

Good Friday Holy Places Collection 

The Holy Places Collection which takes place 
every Good Friday to support the work of the 
Church in the Holy Land, amounted to £417.76. 

Would you like to join our present volunteers who 
take the bread and wine to the Priest at the 
Offertory during the 9.00am Sunday Mass? We 
welcome children, teenagers and adults to take 
turns with our current volunteers. For more 
information, please speak to one of our stewards 
after Mass.  

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Offertory 

On Saturday 17 May, our diocesan vocations team 
will be holding a "Come and See" event for anyone 
interested in learning more about the permanent 
diaconate. Whether you're discerning a possible 
vocation to this wonderful ministry, or would just 
like to learn more about the work of a permanent 
deacon and how that supports our parishes, our 
vocations team is on hand to help you discover 
more.  
 

Join us for our drop-in session at St Patrick's 
Church, Collyhurst, any time after 10.00am Mass 
and before 3.00pm. To find out more, please 
email diaconate@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

 

“Come and See” Day for the  
Permanent Diaconate 

Young pilgrims in Years 7, 8 and 9 are invited to 
join the Diocese of Salford's Youth Ministry Team 
for a faith-filled pilgrimage to The Holy Island of 
Lindisfarne. The pilgrimage will be led by Bishop 
John Arnold and will take place between 20-22 
June.  
 

To find out more, please call 0161 8172214 or 
email youth@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

 

Diocesan Youth Pilgrimage to Lindisfarne 


